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Christina Rimes

Subject: Proposed Venice Comprehensive Plan

From: John Holic  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 8:25 PM 
To: Nancy Martin <nm.jm@sbcglobal.net> 
Cc: City Council <CityCouncil@Venicegov.com>; David Persson <dpersson@swflgovlaw.com> 
Subject: Re: Proposed Venice Comprehensive Plan 

 
Dear Ms. Martin, 
On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for your comments. I personally have visited the site you have 
referenced and cannot comment further as it is a quasi judicial proposal. 
Sincerely, 
John Holic 
Mayor, City of Venice 
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Nancy Martin <nm.jm@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 3:05:52 PM 
To: John Holic 
Cc: City Council 
Subject: Re: Proposed Venice Comprehensive Plan  
  
Thanks for your response Mayor Holic, 
I was appreciative of the manner in which the comprehensive plan meeting was conducted yesterday. The plan 
will have an impact on existing and future home owners. As  a Pinebrook South resident, I assume and hope 
that you and Venice council members have seen the parcel of land on Pinebrook road across from the croquet 
fields. Attorney Boone's client wants to build a complex of 7 two story or 6 three story apartment buildings with 
96 parking spaces which leaves very little if any green space. This property backs up to Sleepy Hollow Road off 
of Lucaya. I urge you and council members to also observe the proposed building site from Sleepy Hollow. I 
think it will make sense to you why our neighbors are so worried and upset about this proposal. Besides 
incompatibility and added traffic issues, cramming that many apartments on that area seems illogical. Please 
take a drive by this area and through our beautiful neighborhood to get a sense of what we are concerned about. 
Thank you for your time and hard work.  
Sincerely, Nancy Martin  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Jun 12, 2017, at 7:51 PM, John Holic <JHolic@Venicegov.com> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Martin, 

On behalf of Venice City Council, thank you for your comments. 

John Holic 

Mayor, City of Venice 
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p.s. please let Jim know his comments at the meeting were appreciated today. 

 
From: Nancy and Jim Martin <nm.jm@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 1:49:58 PM 
To: City Council 
Subject: Proposed Venice Comprehensive Plan  
  
Venice City Council Members, 
 
After reviewing the updated proposed Venice Comprehensive Plan it is clear that, if passed, the plan would 
eliminate and weaken restrictions on developers. As a homeowner in the Pinebrook South neighborhood of Venice, I 
am concerned that passing this plan is not in the best interest of citizens living in Venice.  
 
It is my understanding that the current Venice Comprehensive Plan is required by law to correct inconsistencies with 
state statute. The updated proposed plan goes well beyond what is required by state law.  I understand that only a 
few revisions are required and not until a year from now on June 1, 2018. 
 
Since the city has one year to finalize its Comprehensive Plan, I suggest that the council slow down the process and 
receive public comment on the plan by holding town hall meetings in various Venice neighborhoods. Holding 
meetings to receive public comment during the next eight months would insure that all homeowners, especially 
those who reside here during the winter months, have a voice in the proposed updated Comprehensive Plan. 
 
I appreciate your time and commitment to the city.  
 
Sincerely, 
Nancy Martin 
Venice resident 
 
Sent from my iPad 

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select 
SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program 
on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice
 
PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning 
public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this 
entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request. 
If you do not want your email address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select 
SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program 
on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice
 
PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning 
public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this 
entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request. 
If you do not want your email address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  
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Christina Rimes

To: Heather Taylor
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Updates

 

From: John Holic  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 3:46 AM 
To: Knight <delanceknight@bellsouth.net>; City Council <CityCouncil@Venicegov.com> 
Cc: fabbruzzino@yahoo.com 
Subject: Re: Comprehensive Plan Updates 

 
Dear Mr. Knight, 
The next Comprehensive Plan meeting is this Friday at 9 a.m. at City Hall. There has been no action taken on 
the Plan since our last correspondence. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
John Holic 
Mayor, City of Venice 

From: Knight <delanceknight@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 2:34:22 PM 
To: City Council 
Cc: fabbruzzino@yahoo.com 
Subject: FW: Comprehensive Plan Updates  
  
Hello, 
Can you please provide a status update to the "Comprehensive Plan Updates" 
(see below)?  I would like to know if they have been approved or if they are 
going to be re-considered? 
 
Thank you, 
DeLance Knight 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Delance Knight [mailto:dknight@carlblack.com]  
Sent: Sunday, June 11, 2017 4:51 PM 
To: citycouncil@venicegov.com 
Cc: fabbruzzino@yahoo.com 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Updates 
 
To the Venice City Council:  
 
Regarding the comprehensive plan updates, as a full time, voting, tax paying 
resident of Venice FL, I urged you to delay them and reconsider because they 
do not provide benefits to the residents and citizens of Venice.  
 
I would remind you that you were elected by residents just as myself, the 
people of Venice, to protect and defend our interests and properties.  
 
Clearly, these updates do not do either of those rather they are in the 
interest of the developers, not at all for the citizens of Venice. 
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I am deeply concerned and angered that this effort has been done in such a 
sneaky and covert fashion.  
 
Again, I implore you to delay the Comprehensive Plan Updates until further 
studies have been done and changes have been made to them that provide 
protection and benefit to the residents of Venice.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ronald DeLance Knight 
111 Corte Del Rosa 
Venice FL 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------- 
Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an electronic signature 
unless a specific statement to the contrary is included in this message.  
 
 
Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the person or entity 
to which it is addressed. It may contain confidential and/or privileged 
material.  Any review, transmission, dissemination or other use, or taking 
of any action in reliance upon this message by persons or entities other 
than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you 
received this message in error, please contact the sender and delete it from 
your computer. 

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select 
SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program 
on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at http://www.seeclickfix.com/Venice
 
PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning 
public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this 
entity's computer system, including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request. 
If you do not want your email address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this 
entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.  


